
 

 

Notice 
 

Dear Residents of Sark, 

 

I am writing to let you know that the maximum electricity price per unit allowed in Sark will be 

lowered from the current 55 p/kWh to 53 p/kWh for the month of May.  

This is because a rise in electricity consumption in Sark has allowed SEL’s margins to increase, 

despite the higher diesel fuel prices.  

The electricity price adjustment forms part of my continuing role in ensuring that the prices charged 

for electricity supplies in Sark are fair and reasonable. The reduction to 53 p/kWh should still allow 

SEL to make a reasonable return on its regulated assets. Full details of the calculations I have used 

are set out in the recent Variation to the Price Control Order (www.epc.sark.gg).  

 

Anthony White 

Commissioner 

commissioner@epc.sark.gg 

23rd April 2021 

 

 

 


